
Form 806 
Agency Report of Public Official Appointments 
 
The Fair Political Practices Commission (FPPC) requires each agency to report 
additional compensation that officials receive when an officer appoints themselves, or is 
appointed by their legislative body, to serve in positions on committees, boards or 
commissions of a public agency, special district, or joint powers agency or authority. 
 
Members of the Agoura Hills City Council do not currently serve on any outside 
committees, boards or commissions that provide additional compensation. 
 
Note:  If a Councilmember is appointed to serve on a committee that provides additional 

compensation, a Form 806, identifying all of the current paid appointments to 
other governmental agencies will be posted to the City’s website. 

 


